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Dear Members, Volunteers, Supporters and Friends,

2016 is off to a busy start for AWB and we are already active organising of our
next National Fly Kids Day on Saturday 18th June. If you would like to get
involved please let us know.

The big change for AWB is the appointment of Susan as our new office manager
to help with the administration. We also hope our managed office will give a focus
to the charity that we haven’t had in the past so if you would like to call Susan for
a chat or to visit our office at Heathrow you will be made very welcome.

You can park at our office for free but you will need an access code to enter the
area so please call the office on your mobile from the barrier and Susan will pass
it to you.

Kind regards,
Stan

Stan Stewart, AWG Chairman
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